## **ONTARIO HOCKEY FEDERATION**

400 Sheldon Drive, Unit 9 Cambridge, ON N1T 2H9

T: 226 533.9070 F: 519 620.7476

www.ohf.on.ca



## **OHF Bulletin**

To: OHF Member Partners, Minor Hockey Associations, Female Hockey Associations, and

Junior Hockey Leagues and Teams

From: Phillip McKee, Executive Director

Date: 6/4/2020

Re: Hockey Canada's Return to Hockey

Today, Hockey Canada has released its Return to Hockey Safety Guidelines. In addition, the Hockey Canada Board of Directors have announced that Members may resume sanctioned activities where appropriate, in accordance with government and health authority directives, and Hockey Canada's Return to Hockey safety protocol.

Within the Return to Hockey Safety Guidelines, Hockey Canada has provided information on how to prepare your league/association for a return to hockey, hygiene, return-to-play protocols and the use of facilities. Hockey Canada's Return to Hockey Safety Guidelines can be found here: Safety and Protocols

The Ontario Hockey Federation is encouraged by this announcement and will be releasing its Return to Hockey Plan on Monday, June 8. This Return to Hockey Plan will be shared through e-mail communication from OHF associated organizations and will live here: Return to Hockey – COVID-19 Response